
 

 
 
 
 
 

Monday 14th December 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Home Learning  

 

Following the advice from the Council due to the increased rates of Covid-19 

in London, we will be closing school to pupils from Tuesday 15th December 

2020.  

 

As well as your child bringing home a pack of worksheets this afternoon, 

teachers will be setting pupils work on Purple Mash and Education City to 

keep them occupied over the next couple of days. 

 

If you have any questions regarding your child’s work during the school 

closure, or any concerns, please contact the relevant email below: 

 

Peninsula Campus- PEN_Covidinfo@koinoniafederation.com 

 

Woolwich Campus - WW_Covidinfo@koinoniafederation.com 

 

Christ Church - CC_Covidinfo@koinoniafederation.com  

 

Thank you for your continued support 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

Mrs Harrison & Mrs Wainwright 

Federation Executive Co-Headteachers  
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